
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: extension to the emergency bill
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:06:42 AM

Re:  Extension to the Emergency Bill

I say no extension.  I believe the continued use of the Emergency Bill is unnecessary and an
overreach by Qld Government at the time when cases surge, but hospitalisations for
serious cases decline.  We need to go back to an economy that is allowed to function
within societal norms.  We don't need to be controlled by mandates that have proven
themselves to be futile.  Instead, these mandates have stifled our freedom to choose, to
operate ourselves and our businesses' lawfully.
My address:  .  Please count my NO vote against this Bill.
Thank you.

Natasha Brown 
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